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MEMORANDUM
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From: Kerri Schelling
Executive Director
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Date: August 2022

Re: Annual membership renewal documents

On behalf of the KSBA Board of Directors and our staff, thank you for your continued membership and active
involvement in the Kentucky School Boards Association. KSBA is proud to represent all 171 public school
boards in the Commonwealth, providing the superior support, service and training districts have come to expect.
We look forward to working for you and with you again this year as we strive for the success of all students.

Enclosed are KSBA membership cards for you and your board members as well as a district membership
certificate for the 2022-2023 school year. These cards serve as documentation of your district’s membership and
good standing with the Kentucky School Boards Association. Thank you for distributing the cards to your board
members. If you need replacement cards, please contact our office at 1-800-372-2962.

As we continue to navigate the ever-changing landscape of public education, it is more important than ever to
stay connected and informed, and to work together for the children of this state. We will once again accomplish
great things for public schools and the school board teams that lead them!

Please contact us if and when we can be of service to you and your board team. Thank you for all you do to

move public education forward.

Enclosures
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Certificate of Membership

This is to Certify that
Estill County Schools

is a member of the

KENTUCKY SCHOOL BOARDS ASSOCIATION
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